
KEY STAGE 1 
Monday 10th December Christmas Party. The children can bring party clothes to 

change into after lunch if they wish, but this is not 
essential. There is a list for party food outside the 
classrooms. 

Tuesday 11th December Nativity Performance. This will be at 9:15. All children 
can wear any style Christmas jumper, unless they have 
a specific role which you have been informed of.  

Thursday 13th December Carol Service at All Saints Church at 2:00pm. All KS1 
pupils will be attending and parents are warmly invited if 
they are able to attend. 

 
KEY STAGE 2 
Monday 10th December Witnesses Performance (9:15am and 2:00pm). If your 

child has a specific part they should have received 
instructions as to what they need to wear. Apart from this 
the classes should wear the following; 
Badgers: Wise men. Children are making a crown in 
class but if they have any sort of cape this can be worn. 
Foxes: Angel costume/anything white. 
Otters: Star costume/anything yellow or gold 
Owls: Shepherd costume/tea towel, dressing gown or 
oversize t-shirt 
Deer and Eagles: School uniform 
Please do not spend money on this. If you haven’t got 
anything listed then uniform, or a Christmas jumper, will 
be absolutely fine. Can children please bring their 
costumes in a plastic bag on Monday morning. They 
should also be named. 

Tuesday 11th December Carol Service at All Saints Church at 2:00pm. All KS2 
pupils will be attending and parents are warmly invited if 
they are able to attend. 

Thursday 13th December Christmas Party. The children can bring party clothes to 
change into after lunch if they wish, but this is not 
essential. Any donations of party food will be very 
welcome. 

 
We are also very grateful to the Friends of Moorlands who have offered to provide 
refreshments before all the Christmas Performances. We are asking all parents to use the 
side, dining room door to come in where drinks and mince pies will be available (Please note 
this is updated information from the app message that was sent out to Key Stage 1 on 
Wednesday). The door will be open from 8:40am for morning and 1:30pm for afternoon 
performances. The Friends will be asking for any donations for these refreshments, and will 
be also be running 3 daily raffles. There will be four prizes each day with the top prizes being 
a £30 Hippodrome voucher, a pass to Fairhaven for 2 adults and up to 4 children and a family 
ticket for the Bure Valley Railway. Tickets will be priced at £1 for 5. 
 
Hopefully this makes the end of term arrangements clear and we are all looking forward to an 
enjoyable and festive week. If you have any queries or concerns however then please, in the 
first instance, contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year and we look forward to welcoming you all back on 
3rd January 2019. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
J Siddles 
Deputy Head Teacher 



 


